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Walk, run, scooter or 
cycle 1KM!

Play a throwing and 
catching game with 
your family. 

Balance on one leg for 
30 seconds.

Make an obstacle 
course and time 
yourself completing it. 

Try a  yoga workout at 
home. You could try 
‘Cosmic Yoga’ on 
YouTube.

Have an egg and spoon 
race with someone in 
your family!

Do 20 sit ups. Use a skipping rope to 
skip for 20 seconds.

Play musical statues 
with your family!

Balance a book on your 
head for 20 seconds.

Throw a ball in the air 
and catch it 10 times.

Walk like a crab for 1 
minute!

Do a HITT workout. 
You could try ‘P.E with 
Joe’ on YouTube.

Do 20 star jumps in a 
row. 

Make your own 
football goal. Kick a  
ball in the goal 10 
times. 

Bend down and touch 
your toes 20 times.



Walk, run, scooter or 
cycle 3KM!

Play a throwing and 
catching game with 
your family. 

Do as many burpees as 
you can in 1 minute x 5 
times.

Make an obstacle 
course and time 
yourself completing it. 

Try a  yoga workout at 
home. You could try 
‘Cosmic Yoga’ on 
YouTube.

Have an egg and spoon 
race with someone in 
your family!

Do 20 sit ups x 5 
times.

Use a skipping rope to 
skip for 1 minute x 5 
times.

Make up your own 
Gymnastics routine. 

Do as many press up 
as you can in 1 minute 
x 5 times.

Make your own 
basketball hoop. Score 
10 balls in the hoop.

Learn to juggle 2 or 
more objects in the 
air!

Do a HITT workout. 
You could try ‘P.E with 
Joe’ on YouTube.

Do 50 star jumps in a 
row. 

Make your own 
football goal. Kick a  
ball in the goal 20 
times. 

Visit a swimming pool 
with an adult and do 5 
lengths. 


